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SB 3116 – MAKING AN APPROPRIATION TO THE UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII  
 COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING 
 
 
Dear Chair Taniguchi, Vice Chair Kahele, and Members of the Committee: 
 
The University of Hawai‘i supports SB 3116. It appears in the list of Board of Regents 
approved-priority projects submitted as part of the UH budget. 
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